
First Grade 
Dear Parents, 

 

We would like to welcome you and your child to first grade.  We are 

looking forward to meeting you when school begins.  Please bring the 

following items to school with your child on the first day: 

 

 

1. A small box for supplies (5”x8”) 

2. A small set of colored pencils, sharpened 

3. 2 boxes of 24 count Crayola crayons 

4. 24 sharpened pencils 

5. 2 Pink Pearl erasers 

6. Scissors, 5” 

7. 5 glue sticks 

8. One package of baby wipes-girls; one hand sanitizer, 8 ounces or 

more-boys 

9. 1 box sandwich size Ziploc bags-girls; 1 box gallon size Ziploc bags-

boys 

10.  One pair headphones, labeled with child’s name 

11.  2 pack black, fine point, Expo (dry erase) markers 

 

 

We also ask that each family donate $75 for essential items to be used in 

the classroom throughout the school year, such as: 

 

 

*Weekly Reader or Time For Kids 

*Arts and crafts supplies 

*Reading materials: books and cds 

*Reading incentives/charts 

*Computer/technology supplies 

*Teacher resources 

*Paper 

*Film developing/photo paper 

*Writing Folders 

*Book Baggies 

 

 

Your first grade teachers send a big thanks for helping to make our school 

year get off to a great start! 

 


